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The Eugene 
Field House  

Annual 
Members’ Party

The Field House Museum Construction is Underway
The Eugene Field House Foundation Board & Staff would like to once again thank everyone who has 
contributed to the Capital Campaign for the Roswell & Eugene Field House Museum. All of your dedication 
and support has helped us to make this expansion a reality. Much work has been done since the ground 
breaking ceremony in April and we look forward to its completion in the new year!

Don’t forget to mark your 
calendar for The Eugene Field 
House Annual Members’ Party on 
Monday, December 7 from 5:30 to 
7:30 pm! Join us for a  merry evening 
of food, drink and conversation with 
your fellow Eugene Field House 
Members. It’s sure to be an evening 
you won’t want to miss!
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Longtime Field House 
Trustee, confidant and 
dear friend, Julie was 
many things to everyone.  
Her contributions to the 
House were more than we 
have space to describe… 
a fearless and tireless 
supporter, committed to 
the mission of the House, 
caring and energetic, game 
for whatever came her way 

although always realistic and forthright. Julie worked 
endlessly as chairman of the membership committee 
and board recruitment committee as well as being the 
board secretary… these are just a few of the duties she 
eagerly accepted. Described by one of her longtime 
friends, “Julie was a booster who didn’t need to be a star, 
always furthering the efforts of others.” To those who 

Musings About Our Friend, Julie O’Gorman

You can help The Eugene Field 
House & St. Louis Toy Museum 
just by shopping at your local 
Schnucks store. It’s free and easy! 
All you have to do is pick up a 

Schnucks eScrip Community Card and register your card 
under The Eugene Field House & St. Louis Toy Museum. 
Schnucks will contribute up to 3% of your purchases to 
our organization every time you shop and swipe your card!

knew her very well, the recurring descriptive adjective 
is that she was funny and always a delight, ready for 
a party. “Effervescent” aptly paints Julie’s portrait. 
According to another friend, she added sparkle to every 
event she attended. Along with her husband Jerry, son 
Brian and his family, and son Greg and her extended 
family at the Field House, we shall deeply miss Julie and 
her supportive and spirited ways. We all relish in the 
fact that she shared her time with us and often made us 
laugh.
For Julia Finn O’Gorman, we close with an appropriate 
Irish saying:

Yesterday brought the beginning,

Tomorrow brings the end,

And somewhere in the middle

We became the best of friends.

That’s what Phillips 66 wants you to do 
in their campaign 66 Reasons to Love 

Saint Louis! Phillips 66 has teamed up with 66 places, 
including The Eugene Field House, in Saint Louis to 
encourage the community to get out and rediscover the 
city. Dedicating us as the “fun landmark,” The Eugene 
Field House is #53 on the list! There is also a contest you 
can enter to possibly win 66 months of free gas. Visit their 
website www.66reasonsstl.com for more details.

“Gas up, go explore 
and check in”

Calling All Schnucks Shoppers!

Our Nancy Ann Storybook  
Doll Collection is on the move!

Let your favorite nursery rhyme, tale and 
jingle come to life this December at the 
Maplewood Library with our Nancy 
Ann Storybook Doll exhibit! These 
unique dolls, which were created by 
socialite and silent western film star 
Nancy Ann Abbott, are sure to be a 
delight for the young and young at 
heart. See all of your favorites from 
“Rain Rain Go Away” to the “Queen 
of Hearts” in this exceptional exhibit 
of fantasy!
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Honoraria, Memorials & Donations

~ Memorials ~ 
In Memory of Julia O’Gorman

Mrs. Elma I. Armistead 
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis Breite 

Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Cuneo 
Dr. Mary Catherine Dettling 

Ms. Colleen Dunn 
Ms. Marilyn Dunn 

Mr. & Mrs. Paul Dyer 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Eckert 

Mrs. Jane P. Gleason 
Marianne & Peter Gleich 

Mr. John Halley & the Viacom Staff 
Ms. Nancy Hishon 

Glenn & Ingeborg Jackson 
Ms. Karen Klohr 

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Maloney 
Ms. Elsie Marziotti 

Mr. Taylor McMullin 
Jim & Diana O’Gorman 

Tom & Martha O’Gorman 

Ms. Rosemary Pitlyk 
Dr. & Mrs. Daniel Reiter 

Curt & Amy Richards 
Mr. & Mrs. Frank Richardson 

Ms. Lucille Rock 
Harriet Switzer & David Cronin 

Mr. & Mrs. George Tesson 
Paul & Bernadette Travers 

Mr. & Mrs. Russell Viehmann 
Drs. Michael & Soraya Wolverson 

Mr. & Mrs. Donald G. Zork

In Memory of Suzanne Leonard
Mr. Taylor McMullin 

Drs. Michael & Soraya Wolverson

~ Donations ~ 
The Eugene Field Questers Chapter #151

Mr. & Mrs. Tony Favazza
Ms. Margie Franz

Mr. Taylor McMullin
Mr. William Schneck

July 2015 - October 2015

Welcome Members
The Eugene Field House Board of Trustees and the Staff would like to thank the following members who have continued to 

support the mission, preservation, and programming of the foundation with their generous membership donations.

Mrs. Elma I. Armistead 
Ms. Doris E. Austin 
Ms. Helen M. Dean 

Dr. Mary Catherine Dettling 
Ms. Margie Franz 

Mr. Bruce C. Freimuth 
Mrs. Jane P. Gleason 

Mr. & Mrs. Steven Gorin 

Mr. James Grace 
Mr. Esley Hamilton 
Ms. Mary Hayward 

Mr. George J. Hettenhausen 
Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence J. Horgan 

Ms. Pauline Keinath 
Dr. William M. Landau 

Ms. Madelyn Lane 

Mr. & Mrs. Charles N. McAlpin 
Dr. Sheryl Meyering 

Ms. Dorothy Meyerson 
Mrs. Joanne Parrott 
Mr. Ronald Sauget 

Ms. Mary Kina Shapleigh 
Mr. & Mrs. Russell Viehmann 

Mr. Robert Walrond 

~ New Member ~ 
July 2015 - October 2015

~ Renewing Members ~ 
July 2015 - October 2015

Mr. & Mrs. Charles Masloski



Contact Info: 
Phone: 314.421.4689 

Fax: 314.588.9468 
Email: info@eugenefieldhouse.org 

www.eugenefieldhouse.org

Editor: 	 Kimberly Ann Larson 
Content:	 Stephanie Bliss  
Design & Layout: Graphic Masters 
Printing: Minuteman Press of St. Louis 

The Eugene Field House & 
St. Louis Toy Museum 
634 South Broadway 
St. Louis, Missouri 63102

Unique Holiday Gifts
Find that unique gift this holiday season at The Sugar Plum Tree Gift Shoppe! 
Come check out our vintage-inspired floorcloths from Spicher & Company,  
delightful body care from FarmHouse Fresh, and a unique line of jewelry made 
from vintage china by China Baroque. Don’t 
forget, members get 
15% off all purchas-
es everyday! Stop by 
today to let us help 
you find that great 
gift.


